
Hello there: 
 
My submission is rather a question that supports the plan and not against it. Creating affordable homes 
is a good thing for the Town of Oakville. Considering that most properties that are eligible for either the 
Four Dwelling Units or that are within the Sheridan College Housing areas are within the older 
areas/neighbourhood of Oakville with Town trees in front of them. How is this amendment looking to 
address the challenge of removing and replacing these trees? There are heard cases of permit 
applications been denied because the Town won’t allow properties owners to remove and replace Town 
trees in front of their properties. Hope there are consideration/flexibility in addressing this road block as 
part of this amendment. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Chile 
 


